
Restart information for the Sendai nuclear power station 

This is translation of articles in the press release by Kyushu Electric Power Company.  For the 
original text, please go to: http://www.kyuden.co.jp/press_2015.html 

September 7, 2015 
Kyushu Electric Power Company 

Sendai Unit 2 about to start fuel loading 

We, Kyushu Epco, hereby notify that the Sendai Unit 2 has successfully finished all 
inspections required before fuel loading and fuel assemblies will start to be loaded from 
September 11th. 
 
We will continue to work with safety as the first priority, carefully proceeding with the 
restarting operation. 

 

(Translated by JANSI) 


